CITY OF

Albuquerque
December 19, 1996

Martin J. Chavez, Mayor

Roger Martinez, Jr.
Mark Goodwin & Assoc.
P.O. Box 90606
Albuquerque, NM 87199

RE: PHILLIPS 66 - 4TH STREET AND MONTANO ROAD (F14-D35).
ENGINEER’S CERTIFICATION FOR CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY.
ENGINEER’S CERTIFICATION DATED NOVEMBER 1, 1996.

Dear Mr. Martinez:
City Hydrology is in receipt of copies of the inspector’s “green
tag” for the above referenced project. Approval for final

Certificate of Occupancy is granted.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me

at 768-3622.
S & A

An Manwill
Engineering Assoc./Hyd.

C: Andrew Garcila
File

Good for You, Albuquerque!




CITY OF

Albuquerque
July 17, 1996

Martin J. Chavez, Mayor

Roger Martinez, Jr.
Mark Goodwin & Assoc.
P.O. Box 90606

Albuquerque, NM 87199

RE: PHILLIPS 66 - 4TH STREET AND MONTANO ROAD (F14-D35).

DRAINAGE AND GRADING PLAN SUEBMITTAL FOR BUILDING AND SO #19
PERMIT APPROVALS. ENGINEER’S STAMP DATED 7-9-96.

Dear Mr. Martinez:

Based on the information provided on your June 10, 1996 submittal,

the above referenced plan is approved for Building and SO #109
Permits.

In the future, please be certain to request SO #19 Permit on the
Drainage information sheet.

Prior to Certificate of Occupancy, an Engineer’s Certification
will be required. You will be required to submit a copy of the

inspector’s green tag approval or get his signature on the SO ¥19
sign off block for the sidewalk culvert.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me
at 768-3622.

isa Ann“‘Manwill
Engineering Assoc./Hyd.

C: Arlene Portillo

Andrew Garcia
File

Good for You, Albuquerque!
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May 16, 1991

R.G. Lee

Lee Engineering

8225 Connecticut, NE
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87110

RE: REVISED DRAINAGE PLAN FOR A GAS STATION @ MONTANO & FOURTH, NW
(F-14/D35) REVISION DATED MAY 10, 1991

Dear Mr. Lee:

Based on the information provided on your submittal of May 14, 1991, the above
referenced plan is approved for Building Permit.

Please attach a copy of this plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off
by Hydrology.

Also, please be advised that a separate permit is required for construction
within City right-of-way. A copy of this approval letter must be on hand when
applying for the excavation permit.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at 768-2650.
Cordially,

e f 0

Bernie J. Mohtoya, C.
Engineering Assistant

xc: Darlene Saavedra
Alan Martinez

BJM/bs ]

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

Walter H. Nickerson, Jr., P.E. ENGINEERING GROUP Telephone (505) 768-2500
Assistant Director Public Works
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